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Santen and Orbis will accelerate the growth of quality eye care systems

Japanese firm Santen Pharmaceutical and Orbis International in the US have announced a long-term, ten-year partnership to 
tackle the increasing burden of eye diseases in low- and middle-income countries, especially in Asia.

Under this long-term partnership, Santen and Orbis will accelerate the growth of quality eye care systems by building the 
capacity of eye care professionals, developing digital technology and increasing awareness of the importance of eye health.

During the initial three years of the ten-year partnership, Santen and Orbis – through Orbis's initiatives and award-winning 
telemedicine platform, Cybersight, which reaches eye care professionals across 200 countries and regions – will carry out the 
following activities:

Provide quality residency training and grow ophthalmologists' expertise in glaucoma, thereby building and 
strengthening skills that are critical to protecting vision and providing quality patient care, in Vietnam and India
Develop digital training programs, such as artificial intelligence (AI)-augmented care and a digital surgical training 
platform for glaucoma, that enable greater access to patient care
Invest in research that aims to quantify the importance of eye health, including how improved care and better vision 
can affect quality of life

https://biospectrumasia.com
https://c212.net/c/link/?t=0&l=en&o=2940373-1&h=1746251618&u=https://cybersight.org/&a=Cybersight

